9/3/71
Dear Harold,

Sorry it has taken me so long to get around to expressing my thanks for all your
(and Lil's) hospitality on my last visit. It went so fast! I think that was the first
time I was there that I had such a specific task at hand, and I believe I was never
so preoccupied with work there. I'm a little sorry about that, becasue I missed some

of the little things which I so enjoy down there, I never even got down to the pond this
time!

I hope things are going well with PM. Several new memos are enclosed, which I
hope will be helpful., T've also commented on the inserts You sent me,

Will be moving to school this coming Monday, From now on, please sent all mail to
this address:

Howard Reffman

357 Craig, U. of, P,
37th and Spruce Sts.
Phila,, Pa. 19104

I'1l have address labels for you within a couple weeks.

I'm amazingly busy clearing up things at home in preparation for the blg move.
Hope Lil liked the picture I sent., Again, many thanks for another enjoyable stay in the
countrys With warm ¥EK¥XAX regards,
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